
Please save the date for the first Joint NASBP & SFAA Virtual Legislative Fly-In on March 25, 2021. 
Your participation as a surety advocate is critically important to ensure policymakers on Capitol 
Hill understand the significant role bonds play to advance public works infrastructure projects.  

All meetings will be scheduled virtually and no travel is required to participate.   
More information coming in early 2021.  

 
To register for the event, please click here.  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact ddefendis@surety.org.
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